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The Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) proposes to continue, as a matter of particular importance in the Committee’s work program, the process of reflection on the inter-American system for the promotion and protection of human rights, bearing in mind the proposals put forward in the discussions that took place within it in recent years. 
Pursuant to the provisions of operative paragraph 3.a of resolution AG/RES. 2407 (XXXVIII-O/08), said process of reflection will continue in consultation with the member states, specialized agencies of the inter-American human rights system, nongovernmental organizations, national human rights institutes, academic institutions, and experts in the field.
The Chair of the CAJP wishes to emphasize the importance of participation by civil society organizations with a presence in the inter-American system in order to maintain a forum for joint reflection on how to strengthen it.  Accordingly, it wishes, through the Department of International Affairs of the Secretariat for External Relations of the OAS, to issue this invitation to all civil society organizations involved in this area to participate within the framework established in resolution CP/RES. 759 (1217/99), “Guidelines for the Participation of Civil Society Organizations in OAS Activities.”

To that end, attached hereto is the document “Work Plan to Continue the Process of Reflection on the Inter-American System for the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights (2008-2009)” (CP/CAJP-2665/08 rev. 2).
María del Lujan Flores

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Uruguay

to the Organization of American States

Chair, Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
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